
Northampton Borough Council - Northampton Diverse Communities Forum
Thursday, 21 September 2017 at 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm 

Agenda

1. Welcomes, introductions and apologies                                                                            5 mins  

2. Minutes and matters arising                                                                                                5 mins  

3. Nominations for Co - Chair  

4. Jenny Campbell - Update on project                                                                                  10 mins  

5. Toby Birch - Community Centres                                                                                        10mins  

6. Diana Belfon  - Moving Ahead Project                                                                                10 mins  

7. Working Progress - Linda Martin                                                                                        15 mins  

8. Mavis Mundirwa - Stories of Resilience International Women's Day                              15 mins  

9. Hate Crime Week Update                                                                                                       5 mins  

10. Community Information Exchange                                                                                       5 mins  

11. Date Of Next Meeting                                                                                                              5 mins  

23rd November 2017, The Guildhall, 18:30 – 20:30

Map and directions at: www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall 

For more information about this meeting please contact: 
Aimee Luck, Community Development Officer,

aluck@northampton.gov.uk

Tel: 01604 837079

More information about the Forum generally is at: www.northampton.gov.uk/forums 

Facebook page: www.northampton.gov.uk/dcf 

Please note that this Forum is supported and funded by Northampton Borough Council. 
The Forum may work in partnership and collaboration with other community groups, councils and local services 
from time to time. The views expressed and decisions taken by the Forum are not necessarily those of 
Northampton Borough Council. 
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